
BlogEd Day
At the beginning of the Term, Capertee students welcomed 
the staff and students from Hill End, Glen Alice and Hampton 
Public Schools. It was an exciting day for all students to meet 
new friends as well as catch up with old friends from other 
schools. 

The older students were involved in reading activities based 
on the novel “Around The World In Eighty Days” by Jules 
Verne. Mr Grossett spoke about cybersafety and then ex-
plained how to use the BlogEd tool to communicate with 
other students. As each chapter of the book is completed, the 
students will be discussing significant facts and displaying 
their comprehension skills through the use of sending and 
receiving blogs between the schools. 

All schoosls will be meeting again on the 1st June to further 
develop their computer skills. A great day of exciting learning 
challenges has been organised!

 Term 2 Weeks 3, 4 & 5, 2018

Mother’s Day
The students at Capertee Public School enjoyed 
choosing their Mother’s Day presents from the 
catalogue. Mrs Barnes assisted the class as they 
used their skills of creativity and design to make a 
beautiful collage in a photo frame.  

All the presents were wrapped by the excited stu-
dents and given with a delightful card. Capertee 
School hopes all Mothers had a special day spent 
with their loved ones.

IMPORTANT 
DATES

NEXT P & C 
MEETING

Wed 6th June
3:15pm

PLAYGROUP

Thurs 24th May
Thurs 7th June
Thurs 21st June

ASSEMBLIES

Friday 6th June 
2:55pm 

Friday 29th June 
2:55pm



Tennis Lessons
All students are enjoying their tennis lessons on 
Wednesday morning. They have been practicing 
their skills and fitness. After each lesson the 
students enthusiastically return to the classroom 
with a huge smile on their face and are then ready 
to return to their studies.

ICAS
Our students from Years 3-6 are 
participating in the Educational Assessment 
Australian ICAS tests. ICAS is an independent, 
skills-based assessment program which 
recognises and rewards student achievement. 

Bunnings Visit
On Wednesday, 23rd May, Bunnings staff will be 
visiting Capertee school to plant some vegetables in 
our five large garden beds. The staff will be 
discussing sustainablity with the students and then 
they will be replenishing the soil with compost and 
nutrients as well as planting new vegetables for the 
winter season.

Many thanks are extended to Bunnings for their 
wonderful donation to the School.

Playgroup
Our playgroup is a great opportunity for parents 
with young children to meet together over a cuppa, 
and a great chance for the children to play. 

Our next playgroup will be held on Thursday 24th 
May. All local families with young children are 
welcome to attend.

Pyjama Day!

Our student leader has an exciting day planned 
for our last day of term! 

Students are asked to wear their  pyjamas to 
school and provide a small donation.


